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August 29, 2006

Ms. Linda S. Adams, Secretary

California Environmental Protection Agency
1001 | Street

Sacramento, CA 95812-2815

Dear Secretary Adams:

LOS ANGELES COUNTY SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE/
INTEGRATED WASTE MANAGEMENT TASK FORCE INVITATION

On behalf of the Los Angeles County Solid Waste Management Committee/Integrated
Waste Management Task Force (Task Force), | would like to congratulate you on your
appointment as Secretary of California’s Environmental Protection Agency. Solid waste
management, and its impact on California’s environment, presents both challenges and
opportunities to state and local governments. The Task Force commends you on your
three decades of civil service, and looks forward to working with you and your agency on
future solid waste management issues.

The Task Force would like to extend to you an open invitation to attend one of our
meetings. The Task Force coordinates the development of all major solid waste planning
documents prepared for the County of Los Angeles and the 88 cities within Los Angeles
County. It ensures a coordinated, cost-effective solid waste management system and
addresses issues impacting the system on a Countywide and regional basis.

The Task Force meetings are generally scheduled for 1:00 p.m. on the third Thursday of
each month at the County of Los Angeles’ Department of Public Works headquarters,
900 South Fremont Avenue, Alhambra, California. We would be pleased to have you
attend our next meeting, which is scheduled for September 21, 2006. Agendas and
minutes of previous and future meetings are available online at www.lacountyiswmtf.org.
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Again, congratulations on your appointment as head of Cal/EPA. If you have any
questions, please contact me at (626) 288-7308 or Mr. Mike Mohajer of the Task Force at
(909) 592-1147. We look forward to seeing you at our upcoming Task Force meeting.

Sincerely,

Margaret Clark, Vice-Chair
Los Angeles County Solid Waste Management Committee/
Integrated Waste Management Task Force and

Councilmember, City of Rosemead
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cc: Each Member of the Los Angeles County Integrated Waste Management Task Force



